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Dear Chairperson and Committee Members: 
Please to not send this gun bill out of your committee.  
This bill, if passed, would not only cost me, and a buyer or seller, time and money, but it would 
not cost a thief or unstable person any time and money and will not be a deterrent. The reason is 
that I would have to comply with the law, but a thief, or a potentially violent person would be 
crazy to comply with the law. Enough said, I guess.  
Please don't burden us with laws and costs that do not solve our problems.  
Thank you for reading my testimony.  
Respectfully, 
Helen Scott 
346 Bickford Drive 
Grants Pass, OR 97527 
 


